
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Throughout the coming year we will be running nurture afternoons in terms 2, 3,4 and 5 

with children from Cherry, Maple and Willow Class. 

 

Each child will take part in a four week mini–project with their house group thus enabling 

children to work alongside their siblings. 

 

The four projects will be centred on music, art, gardening and sewing and will run on a 

rotation so that by the end of the academic year each child will have completed every 

project. 

 

The first set of projects will begin on Tuesday 6th November 2pm - 3pm and will continue 

every Tuesday at this time for the following 3 weeks. 

 

Amber House – Art with Mrs Wilcox and Mrs Muckley 

Emerald House – Sewing with Mrs P-C and Mrs Morgan 

Ruby House – Gardening with Miss Fry and Miss Nixon 

Sapphire House – Music with Mrs Cowgill and Miss Langan. 

 

We would love parents get involved so if you are able to come and help out at any of the 

sessions please can you let the relevant teacher know. 
 

 

 

 

Many Thanks 

 

 

Mrs Cowgill 
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